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 Narrandera East Infants School 
 

  Excellence in Early Learning  
 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

November 10th 2020 
 

Week 5   
———————————————–———— 
 

11/11/20 Remembrance Day 
 
12/11/20 Year 3 Transition 
  Kindergarten Transition 
 
13/11/20 NAIDOC Day 
  Library 
  Scripture  
  No Stadium 
 
  No fruit & vegie day 

 

Week 6   
 ———————————————–———— 
 

19/11/20 Kindergarten Transition 
 
20/11/20 Library 
  Scripture  
  Stadium 
 
  No fruit & vegie day 

 
Week 7 
___________________________________ 
 

26/11/20 Year 3 Transition 
 
27/11/20 Library 
  Scripture  
  Stadium 
 
  No fruit & vegie day 
 

Newsletter 

 

 
School Contact Details: 

 47- 57 Elizabeth Street Narrandera NSW 2700 

 T: 02 6959 1858     F: 02 6959 1756      

 E: narrandere-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au    

 W: www.narrandere-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Congratulations to Ava Rhodes, Lachlan Weir & Chase Makeham 

who were our Book Fair lucky prize winners. Thanks to everyone 

that purchased books, we raised an amazing $396.00 worth of  

commission to purchase new books for our library. 



Hello Everyone 

It’s been great to hear of some farmers getting started with 
harvest this week, let’s hope the weather is kind to them as they 
reap their rewards after many years of hardship on the land. 
Narrandera’s largest contributor to our local economy is still 
Agriculture, many of our students will go on to be farmers, 
agronomists, biologists, or work in retail, real estate, research, 
stock and station and logistics. Other than these careers, the 
secondary and tertiary jobs that are created through our solid 
agricultural industry are numerous and diverse. After living on 
the land my whole life, I am acutely aware of the trials and 
triumphs that come with this life and I wish you all my very best 
for harvest 2020. 

Thank you to those who completed the survey on 
communication between school and home, and how our 
information is circulated. The survey results will be analysed 
over the coming weeks and any changes for 2021 will be 
communicated well in advance. Our aim is to simplify 
communication within a closed platform. 

We will be conducting a short Remembrance Day 
Commemoration Service at the front of the school this 
Wednesday, 11th November, at 11:00am in memory of all service 
men and women who have sacrificed so much so that we can 
live the lives we do today. If you wish to join us from the front of 
the school you are more than welcome.  

During my time at Boree Creek Public School, I made strong 
connections with Vic and Sarah McEwan who run ‘The CAD 
Factory’, and own a recording studio not far out of Narrandera. 
We collaborated on several projects together which always 
resulted in stronger community ties and a greater appreciation 
for the arts in general. Through this established connection, I will 
be engaging their services with our school. On Wednesday, 18th 
November, we are taking eight Year 2 students out to their 
studio for a day of musical recording and expertise! I have 
screened each child and have selected the eight based on their 
ability to sing in tune, as well as their compliance with our school 
values. See attached note if your child has been selected. 

The final recording will be heard publicly for the first time at our 
end of year Presentation Day. At this stage we will be live 
streaming this event, however, if COVID restrictions continue to 
ease, parents and friends will be able to attend. This decision will 
not be made until the week before Monday 30th November. 
Please plan to keep that day free as we would love to have you 
attend should we be able to finally open our doors again! 

Finally, I am really looking forward to Friday’s NAIDOC week 
celebrations. We have 6 activities planned for the students to 
rotate between, ranging from art, music, drama, games, cooking 
and the local council has also provided us with a large sheet to 
paint handprints to go into the town library along with other 
students in Narrandera schools.  

Have a great week everyone 
Liss Routley 

Principal 

 

  

Week 5,  term 4             

Principal’s news           
 

Kindergarten 
Tyler Pearson 

Thinking like a mathematician 
Alexis Barber 

Trying to sound out words 
Matthew Sharp 

Improved story writing 
 

Year  1 
Chloe Flack 

Counting by 10’s with coins 
Lachlan Morris 

Reading well in L3 groups 
Raine Wines-Anderson 
Clever work with money 

Casey Quince 
Knowing the values of our coins 

 
Year  2 

Lachlan Weir 
Great participation in Halloween  

& Melbourne Cup activities 
Isaiah Cottom 

Great participation in Halloween  
& Melbourne Cup activities 

Charlie Jessett 
Great participation in Halloween  

& Melbourne Cup activities 
 

Science awards 
Kinder - Jack Manley  

Sharing facts about lifecycles 
Year 1 - Azalea Light 

Changing material shapes 
Year 2 - Ava Rhodes 

Working co-operatively in groups 
 

Art/Craft awards 
Kinder - Alexis Barber  

Great paper tearing skills 
Year 1 - Connor Tyrrell  

Careful paper tearing to create a collage 
Year 2 - Ryder Longford 
A great start on his collage 

 
H.S.I.E. awards 

Kinder - Jack Manley  
For sharing his knowledge about the past 

Year 1 - Lachlan Morris  
For his recognition of natural and  

man made features 
Year 2 - Braxton Ivanoff 

For his contribution in discussions about 
celebrations 

 
 
 

      Awards for week 4, term 4 



 

Week 5, term 4          

 Remember 

No Hat - No Play 

 

 

Technology awards 
Kinder - Matthew Sharp  

Great computer skills 
Year 1 - Talen Collins  

Completing his computer project 
Year 2 - Luca Mill 

Great computer skills 
 

Go for Gold awards 
Matthew Sharp &  Samuel Mohr 

 
Principal’s award 

Oliver Brewer 
 

3 x Principal’s awards 
Chayse Hands 

  Awards for week 4, term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

Name:  ___________________________                           Year: __________________ 

 

 

 

 

 Orders to be returned with correct money by  Wednesday 11th November 

Sushi  $4.00 Japanese Chicken Curry with Rice      

$4.50 

Thursday 

12th November 

Variety Ordered Number Ordered Variety Ordered Number Ordered 

Teriyaki Chicken  Chicken Cutlets  

Chicken & Avocado  Vegetable & Mayo  

Smoked Salmon  Tuna & Mayo  

Japanese Chicken 

Curry with Rice 

  

TOTAL  $ 

Go for Gold awards 
Matthew Sharp &  Samuel Mohr 

Principal’s award 
Oliver Brewer 

3 x Principal’s awards 
Chayse Hands 

Reader of the week 
Chayse, Matthew &  Casey 



 

Week 5 , term 4                        Structured Play – TeePee construction                    

Major Raffle 
The P&C will be running a major raffle in term 4 to make up for the 
unfortunate cancellation of our fete due to Covid. 
 
The raffle will be for a 10.2 8th Gen wifi 32g Apple iPad. The funds 
raised from the raffle will go directly to helping complete the bike 
track which is currently being constructed at the school. Tickets are $5 
each and will be sold in local businesses around town as well as being 
sent home for students and families to sell.  
If you sell all your tickets and want more you can get 
them from the front office. The raffle will be drawn on 
Presentation Day, Monday 30th Nov. 
 We encourage all students and families to do their 
best selling tickets and when they are sold return the 
raffle tickets and money to the front office. 
Ticket books are available at the front office if you 
require more to sell.  Good luck everyone! 


